
At our February meeting, the JULT board worked on our newly developed Sustainability Plan. In 

2011, our membership slipped from 260 to 210 members and our goal is to increase that number 

to 300 by the end of 2012.  To reach that goal we will send invitations to join to each household 

on the grand list of our two towns.  If your membership has lapsed, please consider rejoining our 

fold and if you’ve never been a member, please take a look at the difference JULT has made in 

Jericho and Underhill.  

 

Also in February, the Board worked on our Strategic Conservation Plan.  We hope to identify 

large tracts (100 or more acres) which might be candidates for conservation.  We intend to 

collaborate with Vermont Land Trust.  This project will allow us to be proactive, rather than 

reactive in conserving vital open space in our two towns.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


